FEBRUARY 06, 2025

REMINDER:

ALL REGISTERED ON AND OFF-RESERVE
MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND
COMMUNITY MEETINGS WHERE
COMMUNITY INPUT IS NEEDED.

APITIPI ANICINAPEK NATION WOULD LIKE
TO INFORM ALL

OFF-RESERVE MEMBERS WHO REQUIRE
TRAVEL TO ATTEND COMMUNITY
MEETINGS.

PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR RSVP DETAILS TO
ROD GOULDING

aanfinance@apitipi.ca

310 Penatuche Road, RR #3, Matheson ON POK 1NO

(705) 273-2055 info@apitipi.ca



